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March 17th, 2012

Dear Sponsors and Supporters of the 2012 Twilight Gala,

Thank you for your sponsorship of the National Spinal Cord Injury Association
Connecticut Chapter's 3rd Annual Twilight Gala. The NSCIA-CT is completing its thirty-
third year as an organization to help those, whose lives are changed by disease or injury
of the spinal cord, to regain meaningful lives and become “Wheeling and Able”. We do
this by providing support groups, peer assistance, and resources through our membership
and the medical community. This year’s Twilight Gala is a celebration of how far we
have come and an inspiration to our future work.

Your generous sponsorship will allows us to continue providing education and services to

the spinal cord injured community in Connecticut. Thank you again for your support. We
look forward to seeing you at our 4th Annual Twilight Gala on March 9, 2013.

Most sincerely,

The 3rd Annual Twilight Gala Committee

Kg}’mond Gorneault Joseph Uccello
Gala Co-Chairman Gala Co-Chairman
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